
Part-Time, Summer Staffing Position at the  

TLA Headquarters Building (July and August 2025) 

 

The Temagami Lakes Association (TLA) has an opening for a part-time, summer 2025 

staffing position at the TLA Headquarters building. The Headquarters is located in the 

Lake Temagami hub – on the mainland shore between Loon Lodge and the Manitou 

Landing docks – and is accessible by land or water. Details are as follows: 

 

1. The building will be open from Saturday, June 28th - Saturday, August 30th. 

 

2. Operating hours are Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Saturdays from noon to 

4:00 p.m. The primary tasks during each shift include: 

 

• completing one or two VHF radio announcements 

• assisting TLA members when they stop by the Headquarters building 

• selling TLA merchandise 

• answering phone calls 

• miscellaneous cleaning and maintenance 

 

3. On other days (Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays, and Sundays), the staff 

person will complete a daily, VHF radio announcement (which takes only 

a few minutes) at the Headquarters building – where there is a radio 

tower on site to allow the broadcasts to reach all parts of the Lake. 

 

If you are interested in this position, or want more information, please send an e-mail 

message to tla@onlink.net. 
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